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- Translated Version -
Announcement of Synchrotron Light Research Institute (Public Organization)

The Repeal of SLRI Preventive Measures and Surveillance of Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Regarding the announcement of Ministry of Public Health to remove
Coronavirus (COVID-19) from the list of dangerous communicable diseases and classify it among
list of communicable diseases under surveillance according to Communicable Diseases Act,
2015 from 1 October 2022 onwards for appropriate prevention, control, and surveillance later
on, SLRI deems appropriate to repeal an SLRI announcement related to preventive measures

and surveillance of COVID-19 in response to the Ministry announcement and current situation.

Pursuant to the Decree of Board of SLRI, Ref. No. 7/2020, on “Appointment of
Director of Synchrotron Light Research Institute” issued on 29 May 2020, SLRI hereby repeals
the Announcement of Synchrotron Light Research Institute (Public Organization) on Preventive

Measures and Surveillances of Coronavirus (COVID-19) (No. 37), dated 5 July 2022.

In this regard, all SLRI colleagues are requested to take care of their own
personal health with good sanitation by doing social distancing, wearing surgical or cloth masks,
having body temperature checked before entering SLRI buildings, doing handwashing, doing

ATK testing in case of suspect of infection, etc.
For your information.
Issued on 8 November 2022

- signed —

(Associate Professor Dr. Saroj Rujirawat)
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